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  Golden Gate International 
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November 14, 2014 
 
Sanna Salminen 
Vox Aurea 
PL 363 
40101 Jyvaskyla 
Finalnd 
 
Dear Sanna, 
 
Thank you for your application and submission of materials for the 2015 Golden Gate International 
Children’s and Youth Choral Festival.  
 
The Festival Committee has reviewed your materials and we were very impressed with the quality of 
your choir. As such, we are very pleased to welcome the Vox Aurea as participants in the Festival.  
 
Please note that your registration, with deposit, is due by December 15, 2014. Registration, deposit 
payment instructions are in a separate email attachment with this letter. 
 
We will be sending competition entry forms, information on local hotels and transportation options, and 
music for the Festival Chorus pieces and any other festival information that is needed as it becomes 
available.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me directly with any questions. We all look forward to seeing you and 
hearing your choir this coming summer at the 10th Golden Gate International Children’s and Youth 
Choral Festival! 
 
 
Sincerely,
 

 
 
Christa Tumlinson 
Program Manager 
2015 Golden Gate International 
Children’s and Youth Choral Festival 


